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From: Bob Martin <bobwmartin@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 12:47 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Stand Down

Dear Mayor and Assembly,

Thanks for your special meeting to terminate the state of emergency and stand down the EOC. I had
confidence in your intentions and you have not proved me wrong. Things are looking good! Let's move on. I
also feel that the IC and EOC did the job they needed to do - nothing more, nothing less. It was
stressful and thankless. I would like to thank them all now. Have a good summer! -Bob Martin.



